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What is a Non-Traditional School Plan?
Raider Day

The Hart County School District has been awarded a waiver so that instruction will be delivered for all students
during a day when school is closed due to unforeseen circumstances (i.e., snow days). Each of these days will

be identified as a Raider Day.
Delivery:

Both online and hard copy content will be available
for students on Non-Traditional School Days.
Students will know prior to a Raider Day the work
they are expected to complete.

Preparation:

Teachers are providing accessible assignments
through Google Classroom, various online
programs, or instructional packets (paper/pencil).

When:

The district utilizes the In Touch System and the
local news media to announce school closings.
When a Raider Day and a corresponding number is
announced, students will know the assignments
that are expected to be completed on that day.

Content:

Instructions for accessing the online content will be
provided to students. Instructional packet folders
will be sent home with students in early December.
Students without online access will not be

penalized.

Accountability:

Students will be required and should make every
effort to complete all tasks assigned during a
Raider Day; however, students will have three (3)
school days to complete their work for those
instances whereby the work could not be
completed due to extenuating circumstances (i.e.,
loss of power or no Wi-Fi).

Staff:

ALL staff, certified and classified, will have job
responsibilities on Raider Days. The school closing
announcement will indicate if the staff is to work
from home or report to their schools. Details of
these responsibilities will be provided from the
immediate supervisor.

Availability:

Teachers are required to maintain on-line presence
during particular time spans established by each
school. Detailed schedules will be posted online
and will be sent home with students prior to the
first Raider Day. Parents or students may also call
the school and leave a message with the principal.

Questions?
Contact your child’s teacher or school principal.

You may also contact:
Hart County Board of Education
270-524-2631




